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 WAYNE COUNTY GOVERNMENT OFFICES CLOSED EXTENDED UNTIL 

APRIL 13, 2020, DUE TO CORONAVIRUS EMERGENCY:  

LIMITED OPERATIONAL HOURS FOR  

FUNERAL HOME SERVICES DEATH CERTIFICATES 
 

(Wayne County, MI) – Effective Monday, March 30, 2020, Wayne County Government Offices 

will be closed with the exception of essential services. As a result, Funeral Home Services will 

have temporary hours until Monday, April 13, 2020, pending there are no additional extensions 

to the Government mandated closing. 

 

Temporary Operational Hours 

11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. (M-F) 

 

Funeral Home Services Only 

Death certificates can be filed and obtained by a Funeral Home Representative. 

 

Office Location 

Funeral Home representatives can file and obtain death certificates at the Wayne County 

Clerk’s Office located in Detroit’s Greektown District at:  

 

400 Monroe Street, Suite 605, Detroit, MI. 

 

(313) 224-0480 or (313) 610-7706. 
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